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The nomination period for the election of one Elected Director to serve on the Board of Table Tennis England has
closed – and three candidates will be on the ballot paper.

The three candidates who have been nominated by at least two company members and also consented to
nomination are:

Michael Bishop

Darren Morgan

Ritchie Venner

They have each supplied an election statement, which can be downloaded on our Election Information Page.
Video statements will also be published shortly.

There will now be an email ballot of Company Members who will be invited to vote for one of the three
candidates. Voting instructions will be emailed to Company Members on April 23rd and their votes must be
returned by May 11th.
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